
(5/14/20 12) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

From: Robert Bruce Cruickshank <ejkrbc@aol.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/14/2012 10:08AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 14, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
St., Ste 11-500

Dear Mr. Therriault.

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of Americas Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Bruce Cruickshank
26 Nickelsey Rd
Shokan, NY 12481-5418



(5/17/2012) John Therriault- Protect Chicago Riverfrom Dirty Sewage

____

From: Laurel Rohrer <larohrer@netzero.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/17/2012 8:45 AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 17, 2012

100 West Randolph St. Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Laurel Rohrer
2422 Lafayette Blvd
Fredericksburg, VA 22401-3912



(5/21/2012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage Pa

From: Nick Page <nickpage502hotmaiI.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/20/2012 9:37 AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May20, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Nick Page
5720 Windgate Dr
Ferndale, WA 98248-9685



(5/21/2012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage Page 1

From: Michael Sullivan <msullivan@san.rr.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/21/2012 12:08AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 21, 2012

W0 West Randolph St., Ste 11 500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Sullivan
10930 Vivaracho Way
San Diego, CA 92124-2228



(5/22/20 12) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

From: KalieAnn Beston <loveeeachdayygmaiI.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/21/2012 1:09 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 21, 2012

Mr. John Therriault £.t ‘
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Miss KalieAnn Beston
19215 Maple Ave
Weed, CA 96094-9724



(5/25/2012) John Themault- Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage FT]

From: Stephen Miller <miller.stephen7677@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.iLus>
Date: 5/25/2012 1:17 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May25,2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of Americas Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Stephen Miller
16204 Audubon Ln
Bowie, MD 20716-1533



(6/5/2012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage . Page 1

From: Pablo Haider <phaideroptionsforcoIlegesuccess.org>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 6/5/2012 10:25AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jun 5,2012

Mr. John Therriault

Chicago,lL 60601
St., Ste 11-500

Dear Mr. Therriault.

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations. like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of Americas Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr. Pablo Haider
501 N Clinton St
Apt 905
Chicago, IL 60654-8885



(6/8/2012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage Pager

From: George Williams <countrygeorgel984yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 6/7/2012 7:28 AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jun7,2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. George Williams
20515 Vintage Dr
Red Bluff, CA 96080-9509



(6/15/2012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage Page 1

From: Tim Weber <twebteach@aol.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 6/15/2012 10:35 AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jun 15, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Tim Weber
17 Philomethian St
Chagrin Falls, OH 44022-2925



(8/2/2012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage ge1

From: tasunka maza <siouxzfyregmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 8/1/2012 7:12 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Aug 1,2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of Americas Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. tasunka maza
red hook plaza
red hook, VI 00802



(8/7/2012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

From: Andre Cavalier <andrec1226gmaiI.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 8/7/2012 9:05 AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Aug 7,2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault, tyv I
As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern. American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Andre Cavalier
818 Closter Dock Rd.
Alpine, NJ 07620



[v2O12) John Fhernaul- Protect Oh cago River from arty Sewage

From: Nina Fahey <ltshopgmaiLcom>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 8/6/2012 9:03 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Aug 6,2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601 0
Dear Mr Therriault.

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Nina Fahey
350 S Basswood Rd
Lake Forest. IL 60045-2818
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From: Hans Backer <celebratingamericashistoryyahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 8/25/2012 4:07 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Aug 25, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the ‘F

pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr. Hans Backer
1048 Irvine Ave
Newport Beach, CA 92660-4602



[9I19I2O12) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage PaT1

From: Dennis Schaef <dshifdyaol.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 9/18/2012 2:39 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Sep 18, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago. IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault. p
_. ( Z

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of Americas Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Dennis Schaef
715 Limber Rd
Meadville, PA 16335-8070
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From: Patricia Marlatt <patriciamarlatt@me.com>
To: <therriaj©ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 9/18/2012 4:38 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Sep 18, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of Americas Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Patricia Marlatt
3863 Fredonia Dr
Los Angeles, CA 90068-1211


